
 
    Maine Immunization Program 

        Tel. (207) 287-3746 
       Fax (207) 287-8127 

 

 
 

 

 

To: Vaccines For Children (VFC) Providers 

From: Maine Immunization Program (MIP) 

Subject: Vaccine Replacement Procedure 

Date: 5/24/2017 

 

Save the Date: Quarter One Updates on the Replacement Procedure and Provider Vaccine Wastage 

 

MIP will be hosting Quarter One Updates on the Replacement Procedure and Provider Vaccine Wastage 

webinars. Topics that will be covered are “Where are we now?”, an introduction to new reports, and Q & A 

session. Please join us on Tuesday, June 06, 2 017 at 2:15 PM or Thursday, June 08, 2017 at 12:15PM using the 

following link: http://stateofmaine.adobeconnect.com/q1rpu/    

 

Audio Conference Details  

Conference Number(s): 877-455-0244  

Participant Code: 820 198 0860  
 

 

Our apologies for any confusion that may have been caused due to a previous Save the Date for May 18th and 

May 24
th

 webinars some of you may have received.  This communication was retracted however we have 

recently found out that the communication was received by some providers. The webinars have are scheduled 

for the above dates in June. Thank you. 

 

Have a happy and safe Memorial Day Weekend.   

http://stateofmaine.adobeconnect.com/q1rpu/

